
 
We are delighted to announce that SA Montessori is becoming a social butterfly! 

 

We are embracing the role that social media plays in helping families to connect. We are focusing on 

building our Facebook and Instagram presence, as well as our blog.  

 

These posts and resources will make it easier for families (old and new!) to learn more about SA Montessori 

and to connect with us – and each other – in a way that fosters a meaningful sense of community.   

 

We are proud and delighted to showcase our beautiful centres, and our amazing children. We feel certain 

that the wonderful experiences and explorations that our children engage in each day will be an inspiring 

example of the power and beauty of the Montessori method. We know that anyone who engages with these 

resources will receive a great insight into the values, practices and character of the ‘SA Montessori’ family.  

 

We would love to invite you to find and follow us online: 

Facebook: SA Montessori 

Instagram: sa_montessori 

Blog: www.samontessori.com.au/blog/ 

 

The content that we create for our social media channels will, of course, be focused on our little learners! 

This will mean that, in some instances, photos of children will be featured. We therefore wish to give 

parents a chance to ‘opt out’ if you would prefer that your child is not featured in these forums. You may 

recall that when you enrolled with us you completed a section on your Enrolment Form specifying whether 

or not you consent to your child appearing in photography for promotional purposes (as shown below).   

 
If you ticked NO on that form we will not feature your child’s in identifiable images* on social media, so 

you do not have to take further action in response to this notice. If you ticked YES on that form but you now 

wish to specifically request that your child does NOT feature on social media then you can complete the 

withdrawal form below. If you ticket ‘yes’ to consent to photography on your child’s Enrolment Form, and 

you do not complete the form below, then your child may appear in our social media content or on our 

website, but please note that we will never identify a child by name in these posts.  

 

Thank you for your support and we hope to see many of you interacting with our online community! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Withdrawal of consent for photography to be used for social media**. 

 

Child’s name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please circle below to indicate which SA Montessori centre your child attends:  

 
Cedars  Chancery Lane Jescott  Lilliput Village Little Oxford  Rosemont 

 

I wish to withdraw consent for my child’s identifiable image to be used in relation to social media. 

 

Parent/guardian name: ____________________________________ Relationship to child: _____________ 

 

Signature:______________________________________________  Date: __________________________ 

 

*Please note: Images containing your child may still be used on social media but your child’s face and 

recognisable features will be obscured using digital ‘stickers’ so that your child is not identifiable.  

**This withdrawal applies to social media only and will not affect other contexts/uses of photographs. 

http://www.samontessori.com.au/blog/

